Carri L. Brown, PhD, MBA, CGFM
201 East Wheeling Street
Lancaster, Ohio 43130
(740) 777-8552

Dear Editor:

I am honored to present this letter of support for Alex Lape, candidate for Fairfield County
Sheriff. Alex Lape has dedicated his life to the profession of law enforcement in Fairfield
County. He has always been that person who wanted to make things better for his family,
employees, and community.

Alex Lape is a servant leader. He has insisted that every group he has led will make a positive
contribution to society. It is under his direction that Fairfield County has earned excellent marks
with state inspections. As Chief Deputy, he has been a key partner in implementing cognitive
behavior therapy courses at the Fairfield County jail. These courses have made a

difference. While incarcerated, people have been able to put their time to productive use by
completing assignments and engaging in thought-provoking discussions. Evidence shows this
helps prepare them for release to the community — and helps to make sure we do not see them in
jail again.

Alex Lape also has experience in investigations, patrol, and administration. Rising through the
ranks in Fairfield County, he has the right experience, enthusiasm, and skills to serve as an

exceptional Sheriff for Fairfield County.

Please join me in voting for Alex Lape for Fairfield County Sheriff. This is a vote for good
government, effective leadership, and a safe community.

Sincerely,

Dr. Carri L. Brown



